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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

February 16, 2018

Dr. Kenneth Bloom

Chair, Academic Planning Committee
258 JH

UNL (0299)

Dear Dr. Bloom,

| have received your letter to me with the recommendations of the Academic Planning Committee
concerning the set of budget reduction proposals presented to you last fall totaling $3,414,207. Thank
you and members of the APC for your thorough approach with this process. Your letter indicates that
the APC supports adoption of all of the proposed budget reductions and considers them to be sensible
in the face of financial constraints.

| agree with your statement that these reductions impact the mission of the University and that they are
not painless. | do appreciate you pointing out impact(s) of the proposed reductions. With this letter, |
am notifying you that | will now finalize the reductions with which you have concurred.

Thank you, again, to you and members of the APC for your hard work on these important issues. | want

to echo the thoughts in your letter and also express my appreciation to you and members of the
Committee for the positive interactions during this process.

Sincérely, Q\ \V
fMA— _—

Ronnle D. Green, ’Ph D.
Chancellor
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